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Dear Trading Parties

At the last Market Participant Forum Scottish Water proposed a solution to some meter based business scenarios which were constrained because the Central System cannot reuse Meter-IDs.  In subsequent weeks the solution has been refined.

Guidance Note 004 defines the detail of the solution that will be used from December 1st, 2008.
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